- 1. Issues with start of spring registration
  - a. Concern for coverage in January.
  - b. Based on changes put in place, there is a feeling that we have enough coverage.
  - c. Is there a plan for revising registrations; if a student fails a developmental class and is registered into a college class, how will this be revised?
  - d. Janice and Sharon will work on a plan for revising student schedules.
  - e. Deans will provide a list of "problem" courses for students.
  - f. Audrey offered Student Ambassador assistance with transition to academic centers.
  - g. If new students come to the centers, send back to Advising.
- 2. Review of registration website
  - a. Website reviewed for student understanding of direction on how to register.
- 3. Other Issues
  - a. Next meeting is November 12, 2020